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Hello, 

This is Susan Phillips, owner of Phillips Field Facility- a OLCC producer farm in 

Eugene since 2017. 

We are a small microtier1 farm which is located on our sustainable forest land in 

Lane County. 

We have been struggling for a while to make ends meet and really appreciate the 

effort put forth in this bill to limit the number of producer farms in the state. 

One thing in the bill, however , concerns me: 

This is that- if things continue to deteriorate in the Oregon cannabis market and We 

are unable to recover- - I will not be able to sell my license after Jan. 1, 2025- in order 

the keep the ratio of consumer/farm at the rate you propose. 

It would help if there could be a clause in the bill that would allow the sale of the 

license well past this date, 

Thank you, SusanPhillips 


